
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 4:20 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Genese Turner <Genese.Turner@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: BoE Approval for Travel, OT21-2103 Regional Summit & NACCHO Preparedness Summit 
 
Hello Steve,  
 
I’m writing to you after my return from sponsored travel on 4/27/2023. I attended the NACCHO 
Regional Summit and Preparedness Sumit in an official capacity, representing CDPH’s OT21-2103 
program. I travelled to Atlanta, GA from 4/23-4/27, with air and group transportation, per diem, and 
registration paid by NACCHO through a scholarship. 
 
Thank you, 
Kyle 
 
Kyle Sullivan (pronouns: they/them) 
Project Coordinator, Community Planning & Equity Zones 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
312-744-9265 
kyle.sullivan@cityofchicago.org 
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